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8th November 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 11 Intervention Sessions  

At Marshland High School we are interested in offering students opportunities to further extend their 

knowledge and understanding of a subject beyond the normal classroom situation.  Therefore, we have 

created an intervention plan which is designed to give students a tailored approach to the additional support 

that they may require.   

Students will initially be identified as needing to attend after-school sessions from information their teachers 

have about their effort, gaps in knowledge from the recent PPEs and where there might be concerns about 

the End of Course Predictions.  Students at risk of not reaching their potential will be required in school from 

3.15pm until 4.15pm for their Intervention session or at an allocated time (between 8am-11am) on a 

Saturday morning.  There will also be intervention sessions provided during all half term breaks, as well as 

during the Easter holidays.  I have also attached a calendar of this year’s key dates for your information. 

If you have any questions or queries, I would ask that you contact your child’s teacher or Head of 

Department in the first instance.  

Year 11 Parents Evening at Marshland High School – Thursday 28th November 2024 

I would like to take the opportunity to remind you that Parents Evening takes place in person on Thursday 

28th November.  You will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers and there will also 

be representatives from Springwood 6th form and the College of West Anglia.  Appointments will open for 

booking from 9am on Monday 11th November via your MCAS parent app.  Prior to the parents evening, your 

child’s report will be sent you via MCAS Parent App on Wednesday 20th November.  

If you have any further questions regarding Parents Evening, please email: office@marshlandhigh.co.uk 

Two final reminders: 

• Year 11 individual and group photographs were taken today, and details will be shared with you by 

email to the priority contact listed on our system, direct from Tempest in the next few weeks to order.   

• We are close to the final deadline for confirming if you want your child’s name including on the Leavers 

Hoodie design – thank you to everyone who has completed so far.  You can complete the short Google 

form at https://forms.gle/wP5FXjTiSdZpnwCg9  

We look forward to a successful Year 11 for all of our students, and as always thank you for your continued 

support.  

Yours faithfully, 

C Teanby 

Mr C Teanby 

Assistant Head – Upper School  
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